
1

PublicAccessEDRMS

From: Lands <Lands@BPA.CO.UK>

Sent: 19 August 2019 10:35

To: DC Admin

Subject: [EXT] RE: Planning Consultation/Notification from Milton Keynes Council 

regarding 19/01818/OUT

Dear Sirs/Madam

BPA Pipelines - Not Affected.

Thank you for your correspondence enclosing details of your proposals as listed above. 
We are not aware that any of BPA Pipelines apparatus, falls within the vicinity of the 
above noted location.
However, if the location of your work should change, please contact us immediately, on 

 or email nickifarenden@bpa.co.uk
Whilst we try to ensure the information we provide is accurate, the information is provided 
Without Prejudice and we accept no liability for claims arising from any inaccuracy, 
omissions or errors contained herein. 

Yours faithfully

BPA Pipelines 
lands@bpa.co.uk

From: McCluskey, Agnes  On Behalf Of DC Admin
Sent: 24 July 2019 16:18
To: Lands <Lands@BPA.CO.UK>
Subject: Planning Consultation/Notification from Milton Keynes Council regarding 19/01818/OUT

Please find attached a planning consultation from Milton Keynes Council Planning Department regarding 
Land At Brickhill Street , South Caldecotte, Milton Keynes, MK17 9FE . 

Agnes McCluskey
Technical Support Officer
Technical Support Team – Planning Service

Our chatbot can help with a range of planning questions why not click here to test her knowledge?

a  www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/planning-and-building

Working hours:
Monday- Friday:       9.00 – 17:15
Milton Keynes Council | Planning Service | Growth, Economy and Culture | Place | Civic Offices | 1 Saxon 
Gate East | Milton Keynes | MK9 3EJ

Milton Keynes Council is open between the hours of 9:00 and 17:15. Planning Officers are available during 
this time for telephone calls and emails regarding their cases unless otherwise stated.
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The Planning Drop-In service is open between 10:00 - 15:30 Monday to Friday in the Civic Offices. Outside 
these hours you are still able to email your queries to our Customer Contact Centre on 
customerservices@milton-keynes.gov.uk or call on 01908 252358. For information on specific planning 
applications please call or email the relevant Planning Officer.

Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk

Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at 
https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy

Please consider the environment and don't print this email unless you really need to

**** This email and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. It 
may contain information which is privileged. If you are not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, 
forward, copy or take any action in reliance of this email or attachments. If you have received this email in 
error, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.

The anti-virus software used by Milton Keynes Council is updated regularly in an effort to minimise the 
possibility of viruses infecting our systems. However, you should be aware that there is no absolute 
guarantee that any files attached to this email are virus free.****
This transmission is intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be confidential. If you are not the named addressee, or if the message has been 
addressed to you in error, you must not read, disclose, reproduce, distribute or use this transmission. Delivery of this message to any person other 
than the named addressee is not intended in any way to waive confidentiality. If you have received this transmission in error please contact the 
sender and delete the message. 
BPA is a trading name of British Pipeline Agency Limited. 5-7 Alexandra Road, Hemel Hempstead, Herts, HP2 5BS. Registered in England and 
Wales, registered number 1228157.


